
 

 

 

 

To:  Miramichi City Police Department or Local RCMP Detachment 
 
Re:  Security Screening for Volunteers 
 
 
The bearer of this letter has applied to be a volunteer with the Miramichi Branch of 
SPCA.  It would be appreciated if you would conduct a criminal background screening of 
the individual and advise us if there is any reason why this individual’s presence would 
be a detriment to our organization.  The individual would be working with the youth, the 
elderly, animals, and with some cash on hand. 
 
Should there be any questions, please contact the undersigned.  Thank you for providing 
this valuable service. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jennifer Arseneault 
Executive Director 
 
(506) 622-0645 
sheltermanager@spcamiramichi.com 
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